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December 10, 2019

MAGGIE HOLM, LPP, MCIP

PRINCIPAL PLANNER

URBAN ENABLED APPLICATIONS | PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT
HALTFAX

PO BOX 1749

HALIFAX NS B3J 3A5

Re: 8 Walker Avenue, Sackville

Dear Maggie,

Please accept the enclosed planning application for a substantive amendment under
section 6.2 of Case 19060 - registered on December 4, 2015.

The purpose of this application is to extend the commencement and completion dates
as stipulated under sections 7.3 and 7.4. Unfortunately, the Development Agreement
expired last year, and the owners missed the timeline to submit for an extension.

We are not seeking any other changes to the expired DA, but if given the opportunity
we would like to improve on the building articulation (materials and colors) by providing
new schedules (D-I). The siting and form will remain the same.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours truly,
Original Signed

Cesar Saleh, P.Eng.
WM Fares Architects





